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is unfair to expect him to type out records from field notes, however well 
prepared. A duplicate copy is necessary - one set of forms is lodged in the 
local files and the other in Central files. The r ecorder may prepare a third 
copy for his own files. 

Maps and Aerial Photographs: 

These are essential to recording. Members may obtain these at reduced 
rates by ordering them through the Central Filekeeper; full details and the 
corr ect remittance allowing for postage, should be supplied. Sample prices: -

Mosaic Maps £3. 0. 0 
N . z. M. S . 1 (inch to mile 

series) 3 . 4 
N.Z.M. S.2. (2.5,000 series ) 3. 4 
A erial Photographs (contacts) 12. . 0 

Site Scheduling: 

On 7 May Council accepted with regret the resignation of Dr R . C. Green as 
convenor of the Scheduled Sites Sub-committee. Council thanked Dr Green for 
his very considerabl e contributions towards the setting up and smooth running 
of the scheme. 

Consequent on Dr Green's resignation, Council appointed Mr B. G . McFadgen 
as Sit es Scheduling Officer with the functions of the former sub - committee . In 
future, however, all matters of policy will be handled by Council as normal 
Association affairs. 

At the Annual General Meeting the site scheduling scheme was referred to 
Council for re-examination. When this has been done, action to obtain better 
protection of sites will be decided upon, and members will be invited to submit 
any recommendations for the scheduling of sites. 

Handbook to Field Recording: 

Council decided to proceed with the publication of a handbook for site 
recording, and has asked J. R. S. Daniels to edit it. This will r eplace the 
Monograph number one which has long been out of print, and is expected to be 
published by the end of the year. 

Annua l General Meeting and Conference: 

A sel ection of the papers presented on the Conference theme - Salvage 
A rcha eology - will be published in the September issue of the NEWSLETTER, under 
the editorship of Dr R. C. Green. 
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Ofiicers and Mri:rr&eirs o£ Goanc:il elected:-
Presfcfeut: Mr F. W . Sbawcross, Anthropology Dept. 

Secreta ry: 
Treasurer: 
Members: 

And-J!and. 
Dr G. Blake-Pabner, 50 Central Terrace, 
Wellington. 
Mr R. Scarlett, Canterbury Musewn, 
Christchurch. 
Mr R. A. L . Batley, Taihape. 
Miss J. Da.vidson , Museuui, A uckland 
Mr D. W. Robinson, Box 154, Hawera 
Dr R. Duff 
Mr D . Sim.mons 
Mr L. M . Groube 
Mr B . M c Fadgen 
Mr I. W. Keyes 

The application £or met:nbership form which has been subject to recurring 
discussions in Council meetings was placed before the meeting and the a lterations 
were approved. The essential wording of the form will appear in the next issue 
of the NEWSLETTER. 

It was annow:x:ed at the AGM that an H. D. Skinner Fund is to be set up 
by the Royal Society as a memorial to one of the pioneer s of New Zealand 
archaeology. Dr Skinner was able to travel from Dunedin for the C onference 
and thanked the Royal Society with a few memorable words . The purpose of 
the Fund will be to provide research scholars with the means of exploring some 
avenue of Polynesian history and pre-history. The Fund will be jointly 
administrated by the Ro)-al Society, the N. Z. Archaeological Association and the 
Polynesian Society . There will be an appeal for contributions in the near future. 

The Annual Meeting took the opportunity of saying farewell to Dr Green 
who leaves New Zealand early next yea r to take up a position in Honolulu. 




